
IMPORTANT NOTICE RE PHONE OUTAGE 

 

 

      13 May 2022 

Dear Valued customer  

 

RE: PHONE SYSTEM CHANGEOVER 

Tasman Liquor is upgrading its phone system on Wednesday 18th May from 3pm which will result in 

our landline phones being unavailable for a short period of time. 

This change is essential as the current copper wire system is being retired with old connections to be 

deactivated. This change-over will take a number of hours to complete, so please ensure that you 

utilise our on-line facilities to place any orders (via either our Website or via email): 

• Order On-line: www.tasmanliquor.co.nz  

• Email:   orders@tasmanliquor.co.nz 

If over this period, there are any Urgent enquiries you can contact our Customer Services Manager on 

027 746 7820.  

Thank you for your patience and understanding during this transition. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Phil Hughes 

National Sales Manager                      


